
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 20Q1 1 10:23 AM
To: william.webster@dom.com; Barry Garber
Subject: Surry Site Visit

Barry and Bill,

I wanted to express my gratitude for your accommodation of the SOARCA team's visit to Surry yesterday. I
especially wanted to mention my appreciation for the fact that you guys met us at the plant early in the morning
and made yourselves available for our questions all day. This site visit really helped the SOARCA team further
our goal of completing this document accurately and quickly.

Thanks again,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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